
To the Board of Supervisors, 

 

We are urging you to decline the cell tower proposal in the Pine 

Mountain area, Use Permit #U_2019-0011 (Nixon). 

 

Satellite technology is far superior and safer to cell towers and will 

deem them obsolete very soon, if not already. 

 

Cell towers should not be placed in neighborhoods without full consent 

of ALL surrounding neighbors...no exceptions! 

 

There is lots of country out there that is not putting tax payers in 

harms way.  Think about it and do the right thing for your people. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

David and Linda Beebe 

 


